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  UC Irvine Law Review ,2012
  The British Empire [2 volumes] Mark
Doyle,2018-06-29 An essential starting point for
anyone wanting to learn about life in the largest
empire in history, this two-volume work
encapsulates the imperial experience from the
16th–21st centuries. From early sixteenth-century
explorations to the handover of Hong Kong in 1997,
the British Empire controlled outposts on every
continent, spreading its people and ideas across
the globe and profiting mightily in the process.
The present state of our world—from its increasing
interconnectedness to its vast inequalities and
from the successful democracies of North America
to the troubled regimes of Africa and the Middle
East—can be traced, in large part, to the way in
which Great Britain expanded and controlled its
empire. The British Empire: A Historical
Encyclopedia addresses a broader range of topics
than do most other surveys of the empire, covering
not only major political and military developments
but also topics that have only recently come to
serious scholarly attention, such as women's and
gender history, art and architecture, indigenous
histories and perspectives, and the construction
of colonial knowledge and ideologies. By going
beyond the headline events of the British Empire,
this captivating work communicates the British
imperial experience in its totality.
  Xperia入門ガイド 佐野正弘,2012-09-20 基本操作を徹底解説! カスタマイズのツボ
も教えます 本書は、今春発売されたスマートフォン、Xperiaの入門活用ガイドです。 Xperia
はGoogle製のOS、Androidを搭載しており、Gmailやカレンダー、オフィスツールな
どGoogle appsとのシームレスな連携を実現します。また、音楽や映像を楽しむための専用ツー



3

ルMediaScapeが用意されるなど、ビジネス/ホビーに使えるスマートフォンです。 本書で
は、Xperiaの機能を徹底解説するのはもちろん、便利なアプリケーションの数々についても解説していき
ます。 ※本電子書籍は同名出版物を底本とし作成しました。記載内容は印刷出版当時のものです。 ※印刷出
版再現のため電子書籍としては不要な情報を含んでいる場合があります。 ※印刷出版とは異なる表記・表現の
場合があります。予めご了承ください。 (翔泳社)
  Special Edition Using Pocket PC 2002 Michael
Morrison,2002 Special Edition Using Pocket PCs
focuses on getting things done with Pocket PCs in
a wireless networked environment. Coverage
includes: security, synchronization, productivity
using Pocket Word and Pocket Excel, multimedia and
graphics, and receiving e-mail through Pocket
Outlook. The Pocket PC platform represents a new
generation of hand-held computing devices. While
the first release of the Pocket PC operating
system set the stage for widespread adoption, the
newly released Pocket PC 2002 has finally given
the platform enough credibility to assert itself
as the future of hand-held computing.
  Eve Online Eric Mylonas,2003 Your Guide to the
Eve Online Galaxy - Crucial descriptions of the
races and starships - Details on hot mining spots,
dangerous locations, trade routes, and more -
Breakdowns of skills and careers - Tips and tricks
to keep your ship flying faster than light - Learn
to navigate your fleet to interstellar success
  Accidental Empires Robert X. Cringely,1996-09-13
Computer manufacturing is--after cars, energy
production and illegal drugs--the largest industry
in the world, and it's one of the last great
success stories in American business. Accidental
Empires is the trenchant, vastly readable history
of that industry, focusing as much on the
astoundingly odd personalities at its core--Steve
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Jobs, Bill Gates, Mitch Kapor, etc. and the hacker
culture they spawned as it does on the remarkable
technology they created. Cringely reveals the
manias and foibles of these men (they are always
men) with deadpan hilarity and cogently
demonstrates how their neuroses have shaped the
computer business. But Cringely gives us much more
than high-tech voyeurism and insider gossip. From
the birth of the transistor to the mid-life crisis
of the computer industry, he spins a sweeping,
uniquely American saga of creativity and ego that
is at once uproarious, shocking and inspiring.
  The Bright Empires Collection Stephen
Lawhead,2015-03-10 Stephen R. Lawhead’s acclaimed
Bright Empires series—now available in one volume!
The Skin Map It is the ultimate quest for the
ultimate treasure. Chasing a map tattooed on human
skin. Across an omniverse of intersecting
realities. To unravel the future of the future.
The Bone House Kit Livingstone met his great-
grandfather Cosimo in a rainy alley in London
where he discovered the truth about alternate
realities. Now he’s on the run—and on a
quest—trying to understand the impossible mission
he inherited from Cosimo: to restore a map that
charts the hidden dimensions of the multiverse.
Survival depends on staying one step ahead of the
savage Burley Men. The Spirit Well The Search for
the Map—and the secret behind its cryptic
code—intensifies in a quest across time, space,
and multiple realities. The Shadow Lamp The quest
for answers—and ultimate survival—hinges on
finding the cosmic link between the Skin Map, the
Shadow Lamp, and the Spirit Well. The Fatal Tree
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It started with small, seemingly insignificant
wrinkles in time: A busy bridge suddenly
disappears, spilling cars into the sea. A beast
from another realm roams modern streets.
Napoleon’s army appears in 1930s Damascus ready
for battle. But that’s only the beginning as
entire realities collide and collapse.
  Gaming Cultures and Place in Asia-Pacific
Larissa Hjorth,Dean Chan,2009-06-24 This
collection explores the relationship between
digital gaming and its cultural context by
focusing on the burgeoning Asia-Pacific region.
Encompassing key locations for global gaming
production and consumption such as Japan, China,
and South Korea, as well as increasingly
significant sites including Australia and
Singapore, the region provides a wealth of
divergent examples of the role of gaming as a
socio-cultural phenomenon. Drawing from micro
ethnographic studies of specific games and gaming
locales to macro political economy analyses of
techno-nationalisms and trans-cultural flows, this
collection provides an interdisciplinary model for
thinking through the politics of gaming
production, representation, and consumption in the
region.
  Rebuilding Empires Thomas Lee,2014-12-09 A
fascinating look at how the once struggling Best
Buy turned around their business, while showing
others how they can too
  The Child Reader, 1700-1840 M. O. Grenby,Matthew
Orville Grenby,2011-02-17 This book is a major
study of child readers and their reading habits in
the period when children's literature first became
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established.
  Breaker of Empires Richard Baker,2020-07-28 This
discounted ebundle includes: Valiant Dust,
Restless Lightning, Scornful Stars “New and
extraordinary . . . Go read this!”—David Weber
Combining elements of colonial diplomacy and
explosive action, this stylish and smart naval-
themed military science fiction series follows the
adventures of Sikander North, who must choose
between doing what’s needed and doing what’s right
in an era of interstellar colonialism and power
rivalry. Valiant Dust: Sikander Singh North has
always had it easy—until he joined the crew of the
Aquilan Commonwealth starship CSS Hector. As the
ship’s new gunnery officer and only Kashmiri, he
must constantly prove himself better than his
Aquilan crewmates, even if he has to use his
fists. When the Hector is called to help with a
planetary uprising, he’ll have to earn his unit’s
respect, find who’s arming the rebels, and deal
with the headstrong daughter of the colonial
ruler—all while dodging bullets. Restless
Lightning: Lieutenant Sikander North has avoided
an outright court martial and finds himself
assigned to a remote outpost in the crumbling,
alien Tzoru Empire—where the navy sends trouble-
makers to be forgotten. When Sikander finds
himself in the middle of an alien uprising, he,
once again, must do the impossible: smuggle an
alien ambassador off-world, break a siege, and
fight the irrational prejudice of his superior
officers. The odds are against his success, and
his choices could mean disgrace—or redemption.
Scornful Stars: Now a captain, Sikander Singh
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North commands the destroyer Decisive, assigned to
Zerzura, a haven for piracy and the next playing-
board in the Great Game. The Aquilan Commonwealth
and the Empire of Dremark vie for the allegiance
of local ruler Marid Pasha, a competition with
stakes that reach far beyond the sector's pirate-
infested limits. Sikander must stop the pirate
attacks while charting his course between the
ambitions of Marid Pasha, a dubious alliance with
a shipping magnate, and the inexperience of
Decisive’s crew...a situation that only grows more
complicated when an old enemy returns. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
  Alien Empires Ascendant Neven Gibbs,2012 The
further story of Sam Starman Hoyt, his niece Jan
Hoyt and their great GrandFather Jeremiah Buck
Hoyt the Dragon slaying Cowboy. A tale of
adventure, spycraft, Aliens and Apaches, oh yes...
Cowboys too. Add a pair of brilliant Nerds, a
Warrior Alien, A cute Army Military Police
captain, a short stout Cherokee woman and the
Pasty Faced Man in Black who loves her leads to a
comic and wild ride across North America, a visit
to Scotland and Alien planets. As in the first we
get to visit Tom and Vacaro in the Plieadies to
sample his Purple Pumpking and inventive
excursions in brewing alcoholic beverages.--
publisher's website
  Handbook of Ancient Afro-Eurasian Economies
Sitta Reden,2021-12-20 The second volume of the
Handbook describes different extractive economies
in the world regions that have been outlined in
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the first volume. A wide range of economic actors
– from kings and armies to cities and producers –
are discussed within different imperial settings
as well as the tools, which enabled and
constrained economic outcomes. A central focus are
nodes of consumption that are visible in the
archaeological and textual records of royal
capitals, cities, religious centers, and armies
that were stationed, in some cases permanently, in
imperial frontier zones. Complementary to the
multipolar concentrations of consumption are the
fiscal-tributary structures of the empires vis-à-
vis other institutions that had the capacity to
extract, mobilize, and concentrate resources and
wealth. Larger volumes of state-issued coinage in
various metals show the new role of coinage in
taxation, local economic activities, and social
practices, even where textual evidence is absent.
Given the overwhelming importance of agriculture,
the volume also analyses forms of agrarian
development, especially around cities and in
imperial frontier zones. Special consideration is
given to road- and water-management systems for
which there is now sufficient archaeological and
documentary evidence to enable cross-disciplinary
comparative research.
  Cloud Empires Vili Lehdonvirta,2022-09-27 The
rise of the platform economy into statelike
dominance over the lives of entrepreneurs, users,
and workers. The early Internet was a lawless
place, populated by scam artists who made buying
or selling anything online risky business. Then
Amazon, eBay, Upwork, and Apple established secure
digital platforms for selling physical goods,
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crowdsourcing labor, and downloading apps. These
tech giants have gone on to rule the Internet like
autocrats. How did this happen? How did users and
workers become the hapless subjects of online
economic empires? The Internet was supposed to
liberate us from powerful institutions. In Cloud
Empires, digital economy expert Vili Lehdonvirta
explores the rise of the platform economy into
statelike dominance over our lives and proposes a
new way forward. Digital platforms create new
marketplaces and prosperity on the Internet,
Lehdonvirta explains, but they are ruled by
Silicon Valley despots with little or no
accountability. Neither workers nor users can
“vote with their feet” and find another platform
because in most cases there isn’t one. And yet
using antitrust law and decentralization to rein
in the big tech companies has proven difficult.
Lehdonvirta tells the stories of pioneers who
helped create—or resist—the new social order
established by digital platform companies. The
protagonists include the usual suspects—Amazon
founder Jeff Bezos, Travis Kalanick of Uber, and
Bitcoin’s inventor Satoshi Nakamoto—as well as
Kristy Milland, labor organizer of Amazon’s
Mechanical Turk, and GoFundMe, a crowdfunding
platform that has emerged as an ersatz stand-in
for the welfare state. Only if we understand
digital platforms for what they are—institutions
as powerful as the state—can we begin the work of
democratizing them.
  Coral Empire Ann Elias,2019-04-04 From vividly
colored underwater photographs of Australia's
Great Barrier Reef to life-size dioramas re-
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creating coral reefs and the bounty of life they
sustained, the work of early twentieth-century
explorers and photographers fed the public's
fascination with reefs. In the 1920s John Ernest
Williamson in the Bahamas and Frank Hurley in
Australia produced mass-circulated and often
highly staged photographs and films that cast
corals as industrious, colonizing creatures, and
the undersea as a virgin, unexplored, and
fantastical territory. In Coral Empire Ann Elias
traces the visual and social history of Williamson
and Hurley and how their modern media spectacles
yoked the tropics and coral reefs to colonialism,
racism, and the human domination of nature. Using
the labor and knowledge of indigenous peoples
while exoticizing and racializing them as inferior
Others, Williamson and Hurley sustained colonial
fantasies about people of color and the
environment as endless resources to be plundered.
As Elias demonstrates, their reckless treatment of
the sea prefigured attitudes that caused the
environmental crises that the oceans and reefs now
face.
  Between Empires and Continents Sasha
Hope,2021-05-10 Luxor City, a once lawless
metropolis on the brink of civil war, is now at
peace, but even in lighter times there are always
shadows. In the technicolor streets of the
Southern Empire, Junsu Sun, the Alpha heir to one
of Luxor City’s great crime families, busies
himself by dealing with a blacklisted group known
as the Underground. After taking down one of the
Underground’s notorious leaders, Junsu assumes
he’ll be given time to rest and recuperate, but
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his mother, Alpha Xijuan Sun, has a new mission
for him, involving a luxury cruise and a new mate,
Omega Kaito Yamaguchi, of the powerful Yamaguchi
family. Ever the dutiful son, Junsu obeys his
orders as if it were any other mission, but this
sort of engagement isn’t exactly the type of thing
he’s used to and Kaito Yamaguchi certainly isn’t
the sort of Omega he’s used to either. Kaito is
impatient, impassable, and impossible. He’s a
spoiled Omega who is pissed off that his family
have reorganized his life and thrust him into this
arranged mating with some Luxor City Alpha he’s
never met before. Kaito hasn’t even seen a picture
of Junsu Sun, a fact that Junsu uses to his
advantage. Faced with a week spent trapped on a
luxury cruise with a rude, bratty Omega who
doesn’t even know who he is, Junsu decides to play
a little trick on his future mate. But just how
far will he let things go and where is the line
between a little trick and a painful deception?
Meanwhile, other secrets floating between empires
and continents are about to spill out onto the
deck.
  The Talent Thief Mike Thayer,2023-02-07 A girl
with the ability to borrow other people’s talents
must use her powers to find her own spotlight in
The Talent Thief, a wish-fulfilling middle-grade
novel from Mike Thayer, the author of The Double
Life of Danny Day. Tiffany Tudwell is cursed. She
once tripped over a backpack and fell face-first
into a trashcan. She had pink eye on picture day.
One time she tried to hold back a sneeze and
farted on the cutest boy in class. She longs for
the spotlight, but it’s safer to stay hidden in
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the shadows where the curse can't reach her and no
one can make fun of her. Until the night two
meteors collide over her backyard giving Tiffany
the ability to steal people’s talents for a
day—like stealing mean girl Candace’s beautiful
singing voice in the middle of play rehearsal, or
drawing an incredible self-portrait after
borrowing the teacher’s pencil. Her power even
gets the attention of the most popular boy in
school, the smooth-talking Brady Northrup. But her
powers can’t solve everything—or can they? When a
local philanthropist announces a fundraiser
contest, Tiffany, with Brady’s help, decides to
use her powers to save her dad’s failing
planetarium. And maybe discover her own talent
along the way...
  Popular Mechanics ,2000-01 Popular Mechanics
inspires, instructs and influences readers to help
them master the modern world. Whether it’s
practical DIY home-improvement tips, gadgets and
digital technology, information on the newest cars
or the latest breakthroughs in science -- PM is
the ultimate guide to our high-tech lifestyle.
  Vintage Games Bill Loguidice,Matt
Barton,2012-08-21 Vintage Games explores the most
influential videogames of all time, including
Super Mario Bros., Grand Theft Auto III, Doom, The
Sims and many more. Drawing on interviews as well
as the authors' own lifelong experience with
videogames, the book discusses each game's
development, predecessors, critical reception, and
influence on the industry. It also features
hundreds of full-color screenshots and images,
including rare photos of game boxes and other
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materials. Vintage Games is the ideal book for
game enthusiasts and professionals who desire a
broader understanding of the history of videogames
and their evolution from a niche to a global
market.
  Star Trek Online: The Needs of the Many Michael
A. Martin,2010-03-30 Prior to the terror-filled
times of the Long War—the seemingly endless
struggle against the Undine, a paranoid, shape-
shifting race once known only as Species
8472—enemy sleeper agents quietly penetrated every
echelon of Federation society, as well as other
starfaring civilizations throughout the Alpha and
Beta quadrants. The ensuing conflict shook
humanity to its very core, often placing its
highest ideals against a pure survival instinct.
All too frequently, the Undine War demanded the
harshest of sacrifices and exacted the steepest of
personal costs from the countless millions whose
lives the great interdimensional clash forever
altered. Drawn from his exhaustive research and
interviews, The Needs of the Many delivers a
glimpse of Betar Prize–winning author Jake Sisko’s
comprehensive living history of this tumultuous
era. With collaborator Michael A. Martin, Sisko
illuminates an often-poorly-understood time, an
age marked indelibly by both fear and courage—not
to mention the willingness of multitudes of unsung
heroes who became the living embodiment of the
ancient Vulcan philosopher Surak’s famous axiom,
The needs of the many outweigh the needs of the
few.
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Embark on a breathtaking journey through nature
and adventure with Explore with is mesmerizing
ebook, Natureis Adventure: Pocket Empires Online .
This immersive experience, available for download
in a PDF format ( Download in PDF: *), transports
you to the heart of natural marvels and thrilling
escapades. Download now and let the adventure
begin!
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